From: Thomas Ignacz

To: Assistance Bill Consultation
Subject: Assistance and Access Bill 2018
Date: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 10:13:25 PM

Dear Department of home affairs,
As a citizen of Australia | believe the Assistance and Access Bill 2018 is a massive

breach of our civil liberties and privacies and would like your bill to be amended so that
in order for any of this information to be used or even entered into a court it must be
deemed useful or important by a judicial court. Also the clause you've added pertaining
to jailing whistleblowers is incredibly inhumane. You are removing the two bodies who
exist to ensure your government answers to the morality and civility of the people.

This bill you proposed is oppression and requires a full review.

Sincerely,

Thomas Ignacz





